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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I goes without saying that the growth we've seen in Montana has been unprecedented, and what seems without

much thought from those giving permission.  Holland Lake Lodge and the area surrounding it, has and always

should be a historically preserved place where the inconveniences of days gone by are acknowledged and

embraced.  There is no reason every place that we enjoy needs to be exploited by out of  state developers for the

wealthy to enjoy and make unaffordable to those that have supported these places over the years.  Much like

Blankenship, the locals needs and concerns have been ignored. There will be less support for and more anger

towards those that don't appreciate the complexities of the situation, and continue to allow this to happen.  This

project should NOT be approved, and the voices of the locals that have been here for more than two minutes

given permission to develop places that are sacred to us locals. 

 

- Kelly Mull-White


